From: Rebecca Young

To: City Council
Subject: Please support strong Reach Codes (Item 6.1 on Nov. 1 agenda)
Date: Monday, October 31, 2022 7:25:17 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear Council members,

I am a long-time resident of Mountain View and a parent of two students in Mountain View
schools. I am deeply concerned about the climate crisis, and appreciate Mountain View's
leadership on sustainability and efforts to rapidly reduce greenhouse gas emissions.

I attended the recent presentation on the proposed updates to the city's Reach Codes, and am
writing to express my support for strong Reach Codes and bold climate action.

I urge the council to move forward with the strongest possible updates to the current Reach
Codes, and to then work with city staff to quickly address electrification of existing buildings.
I also urge the council to focus on equity and ensure that renters, who already bear the brunt of
our city's housing crisis, are not disproportionately burdened and further displaced by the costs
of electrification.

Thank you for your time,
Rebecca Youn
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From: Mary Dateo

To: City Council
Subject: I support a strong reach code (Item 6.1 on Nov. 1)
Date: Monday, October 31, 2022 5:50:38 PM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Hello City Council Members,

Please help Mountain View transition off of fossil fuels in buildings as
quickly as possible by

implementing the new electrification Reach Code for 2022, for new
buildings, and for existing buildings where significant remodeling is being
done.

Please do NOT allow gas lines to be extended to fireplaces, to BBQs, or to
outdoor fireplaces/firepits.

Regards,

Mary Dateo
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From: Kimble Smith

To: City Council
Subject: I support a strong reach code (Item 6.1 on Nov. 1)
Date: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 10:32:59 AM

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or
attachments.

Dear Council members,

I support the reach codes listed as item 6.1 in tonight's agenda. Anything we can do to reduce
our carbon footprint will benefit us all.

Thanks,

Kimble Smith
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